
This email is to express my support for the H.57 bill, which will codify Vermont's 
protection of women's reproductive freedoms, now under threat of future government 
interference.  
 
Historically, Vermont has often been at the forefront in asserting its responsibility to 
provide equal rights to all of its citizens, no matter their race, gender, or creed. So too, 
must we must legally protect women's reproductive rights, which have been so hard 
won and so important in guaranteeing women's equality within our society. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this plea. 
Christine Costello 
284 Mountainview Dr. 
Shaftsbury, VT 05262 


